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December 2017 

To: AS&E Faculty 

From: Jeffrey Runner, Dean of the College 

Subject: Electronic Devices in Examinations 

Over the past few semesters, the Board on Academic Honesty has heard several cases involving 
the improper use of cell phones during examinations. These have been challenging cases to 


